SAMPLE LETTER FROM ONE OF OUR CEOS

June 2020

In the past, when I’ve sent out information to raise money for The Council of Insurance Agents & Brokers’ CouncilPAC, I felt like I had to explain who The Council is and how they help our company. Over the past few months, it has been obvious there is no organization that fights harder to protect our industry and keep us informed like The Council. Their assistance and support during these turbulent times have been a huge asset to our industry, to us as an organization, and therefore, to each of us individually.
 
Over the past few years, The Council has asked for our financial support of CouncilPAC—the lobbying arm of the association. CouncilPAC is how they get our collective voices heard in Washington (on both sides of the aisle), and frankly, we as an organization have not done a good job in supporting those efforts. There are firms less than half our size that contribute more than double what we donate. Based on The Council’s high profile inside of IOA this year, I am hoping we can collectively raise our contributions to CouncilPAC.

It is very important to note that this support cannot come from corporations. IOA or the individual corporations for our 1099 producers are prohibited from contributing; however, we can contribute as individuals. If you are willing and able to contribute, please fill out the attached form and return it to Gracie Gerlach at gracie.gerlach@ciab.com. This donation is completely voluntary, so there is no need to feel pressure to contribute if your financial situation does not permit it. However, if you can give, your support is both highly needed and much appreciated.

If you do contribute, please do not copy me on this correspondence. Donate because CouncilPAC helps all of us prosper in this great company and industry, not because you feel the BOD expects you to. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
 
Jeff Lagos CPCU
President
Direct Line 407-998-4262
Cell 321-363-6948
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Contributions to Council PAC will be used to support candidates in election campaigns. These contributions are strictly voluntary and you have the right to refuse to contribute without reprisal. Any guidelines which may be suggested are only suggestions and you are free to contribute more or less than the guidelines, and no one will be favored or disadvantaged in their CIAB membership because of the amount of their contribution or their decision not to contribute. All contributions must be from personal funds and may not be reimbursed or paid by any other person or entity. Contributions from foreign nationals are prohibited. Contributions from federal contractors, and the treasury funds of corporations, labor unions and national banks are prohibited. Federal law requires political committees to use their best efforts to obtain and report to the Federal Election Commission the name, mailing address, occupation, and name of employer for each individual whose contributions aggregate in excess of $200 in a calendar year. Contributions or gifts to Council PAC are not tax deductible. Federal law prohibits soliciting contributions from outside the restricted class and such contribution will be returned to the donor.
 
Contributions or gifts to Council PAC are not tax deductible.
 
Federal law prohibits soliciting contributions from outside the restricted class and such contribution will be returned to the donor.
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